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Aloha Friends and Neighbors,

First of all, I would like to thank everyone for giving me the
opportunity to represent District 39 in the Hawaii State House of
Representatives. I am humbled by your continued support and it is
my honor to serve our community. I look forward to a productive
legislative session which begins January 20, 2016. I would like to take
this time to wish everyone a Happy Holiday season and a beautiful
Thanksgiving.

Air-Conditioning Donations

Mahalo to Maureen Andrade the President of The Village Park Community

Association for helping to coordinate the Associations donation of six air-

conditioning units to Kaleiopuu Elementary School. Also, local businesses and

organizations, including Cutter Automotive Group for their donation of three

air conditioning units and Bernard Balais of West Oahu Roofing for his help and

donations.
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Kaleiopu‘u Playground

Awesome news for the Village Park community two new playgrounds being constructed at our very own Kaleiopu‘u
Elementary and Hoeaeae Community Park. Part of many new projects going on at our schools and neighborhoods.

Youth for safety

Proud to see so many students of Waipahu High at their
1st Annual Youth for Safety Event, working to stop
domestic and other violence.

Waipahu H.S. and Intermediate Band

I had a great time listening to the talented students of
The Waipahu Intermediate and Waipahu High
School Band at their joint concert held on November
6th.


